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Travis Vance’s Workplace Safety and Health Law blog post, " You Are a Workplace Safety Rockstar: A

Supervisor’s Guide to Taking Safety to the Next Level” was picked up by EHS Today on May 25, 2016.

In the article, Travis reports on OSHA’s new requirement, which will require many employers to

electronically provide the agency the details concerning the workplace injuries and illnesses kept on

their 300 logs, beginning in 2017.

To read the full article, please visit EHS.
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